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Dear Customers, 

 

We would like to thank you once again for your continued trust over the years. 

As we approach the second quarter of 2022, the manufacturing sector 

continues to be affected by raw material price increases, labour shortages and 

supply delays. 

Although our strategic position in the market allows us to remain very 

competitive, we are no longer able to assume the increasing costs of raw 

materials. We must therefore apply a general price increase of 5-15% on our 

access door models and access door options. 

We were also experiencing increases in transportation costs, and this is forcing 

us to change our transportation rates. The minimum order to qualify for your 

prepaid shipping cost is now $1,800. ($2,200 for Oregon, Washington, 

California, Arizona). 

All price increases are effective June 1, 2022. 

 

Rest assured that we are continually working to minimize the impact on your 

projects and to provide you with complete and transparent information! 

 

Thank you for your continued support and trust! 

 

 

André Daveluy  

Vice President, Sales & Customer Service 

(514) 606-8091 

adaveluy@cendrex.com  

 

Download our new price list  
 

 


